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BD-007726-21 

ABP-309671-21 
 

 

The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on 

18/03/2021. 

 

Having regard to the current circumstances and ongoing restrictions related to 

measures to combat the Covid-19 virus, the Board agreed to provide a further 

extension of time to the applicant, totalling 12 weeks from the date of this Order, in 

relation to the requirement to submit an application for substitute consent.   

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 18/03/2021 

 Dave Walsh   

 

 


